
RE:    OPPOSED to  Bill #: HB1279 — Sunday Hunting and Archery Safety Zones 
Statewide Authorization and Establishment


From: Rick Wills

rwsexcavating@yahoo.com

13261 Woodmont Road

Hancock, MD  21750


I am OPPOSED to the above referenced Bill #HB1279.  I have been an avid deer 
hunter for over 35 years, and also farm, but I do not agree that there needs to be 
hunting on Sundays.  That leaves one day a week for quiet and safe enjoyment for 
others who would like to enjoy walking in the woods and may not be hunters.  We 
should not just think of ourselves as hunters or farmers, but other people who matter 
just as much as we do.


Please reply to this email and confirm that this input has been received and presented 
to the committee.


Thank you.


Rick Wills



